KCC FOUNDATION KCCF news for you.

KELLOGG COMMUNITY COLLEGE FOUNDATION

Opening Doors and Changing Lives

JULY 2022

Welcome from the Executive Director

It's late summer and the start of the fall semester at Kellogg Community College is right around the corner. The KCC Foundation has been very busy planning the **25**th **Bruin Scholarship Open** set for **Friday**, **September 9, 2022** at Binder Park Golf Course. This signature event brings out over 130 sponsors, 240 golfers, 60+ KCC employees, board members and others who support the Foundation's scholarship program. Since 1998, this event has raised over \$1.4 million to assist students with their educational goals. We are deeply grateful for everyone's confidence in and commitment to our mission.

Earlier in spring, we completed scholarship awarding to over 400 students based on applications submitted by March 1. Congratulations to all the scholarship award recipients. A second awarding process will take place in August.

In this newsletter, you will find brief stories about the newest healthy snack food (Bruin Basket) station at the Eastern Academic Center due to the generosity of Eaton Corporation. You will also read about the 2022 KCC Alum Awardees, the new period product dispensers and funds that are recently established. We can't thank enough our donors who want to make a positive difference for KCC students.

Please enjoy this edition of KCC News for You. We appreciate you staying connected to us.

Always a Bruin!

Teresa Durham

2022 KCC Alumni Awardees

The KCC Foundation is thrilled to announce the return of the KCC Alumni Awards! KCC Alumni Awards recognize former Kellogg Community College students who have made outstanding strides in their professional field, enriched their community and supported KCC.

Congratulations to the winners for 2022!



Joseph Blythe Class of 1969



Ross Dingwall Class of 1961



Nicole Finkbeiner Class of 2002



Dr. Kay Keck Class of 1977



Free Period Product Dispensers at Kellogg Community College



Kellogg Community College began installation of 45 new hands-free period product dispensers in all women's and gender-neutral restrooms at all campus locations, with all products offered for free.

KCC believes that no student should have to miss their classes because they don't have access to necessary products or are unable to afford them.

The KCC Foundation is currently seeking donations for the free period product dispensers and is grateful to Women of Impact for being one of

the first groups to support this project through their quarterly giving circle.

For more information, visit www.kellogg.edu/donate.

KCC is pleased to announce the launch of a Bruin Basket location at the Eastern Academic Center, in part from an Eaton Corporation grant.





The KCC Foundation is deeply grateful to welcome the following new funds:

- Robert and Anne Borden Fund for Students' Basic Needs (established by Robert and Anne Borden)
- Martha Pombier Guile Memorial Scholarship for Nursing Students' Books (established by Lawrence Peck from the Ronald E. Guile estate)
- Conni Howes Memorial Scholarship for Nursing Students (established by Jennifer Rodriguez)
- Paul Rentz/Keith Schirmer Pursuit of Wisdom Scholarship (established by C. Sue Matthews)

Learn more about KCCF!

kellogg.edu/foundation kccfoundation@kellogg.edu 269-965-4161